
 

12 June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please be aware that on Thursday 19 June, due to staff training, school will close at 
12:30pm for all students. There will also be no clubs on this day. 
 

Students will be set home learning on Arbor to complete during the afternoon. The 
expectation is that this work is completed before their next lesson for those subjects. 
 

If you have any questions please contact your Year Hub. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


